Communication to Families



2025 Families School Satisfaction Survey - Reminder

Blackmans Bay Primary School

Reminder: 2025 School Satisfaction Survey

The 2025 School Satisfaction Survey is open! We currently have 45 responses, and we need <u>at least 5 more</u> to reach our target.

Every year the Department for Education, Children and Young People conducts a School Satisfaction Survey to find out what your child(ren)'s school does well and where it may improve. Your feedback is very important to help us inform our school improvement planning and decision-making.

If you have not had the opportunity to complete the survey about Blackmans Bay Primary School yet, it is open until **Friday 19 September 2025** and should take about 5 minutes of your time.

Each family should nominate one person to fill in this survey for their child(ren).

Take the online survey by clicking this <u>Link</u>, or pasting it in your browser: https://nam.dcv.ms/5d4QWcTFdt

The survey is carried out on a secure website and all responses are anonymous and confidential.

All families in this school received the same survey link and no identifying information is collected. A summary of the survey results will be provided to schools. Responses from individuals or small groups will NOT be disclosed to any Department for Education, Children and Young People staff.

Please contact your school if you require any assistance.

Thank you for taking the time to fill in this survey.

